Czapla, Dustin

From: wagnercorp@g.com

Sent: Wednesday, May 23, 2012 7:29 AM
To: Czapla, Dustin

Subject: Re: wagner pit

Attachments: wagner pit.jpg

attached is the picture as requested. Sorry for its lateness

From: "Dustin Czapla" <Dustin.Czapla@state.co.us>
To: wagnercorp@g.com

Sent: Monday, May 21, 2012 10:34:08 AM

Subject: RE: wagner pit

Jay,
Please send a photograph of the replaced sign to me as soon as possible. Thank you.

From March 28, 2012 Inspection Report:
INSPECTION TOPIC: Signs & Markers

PROBLEM/POSSIBLE VIOLATION: Problem: The mine identification sign was not posted at the entrance

of the mine site. This is a problem for failure to post a mine identification sign as required by Section
3.1.12(1) of the rule.

CORRECTIVE ACTIONS: The operator shall, at the entrance of the mine site, post a sign which shall be
clearly visible from the access road with the following: the name of the operator, a statement that a
reclamation permit for the operation has been issued by the Colorado Mined Land Reclamation Board;
and the permit number. The operator shall submit photo documentation that a proper sign has been
posted by the corrective action date.

CORRECTIVE ACTION DUE DATE: 5/10/12

Dustin Czapla

Environmental Protection Specialist
Department of Natural Resources

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
101 South 3", Suite 301

Grand Junction, CO 81501

Phone: (970) 243-6299

Fax: (970) 241-1516

From: wagnercorp@q.com [mailto:wagnercorp@g.com]
Sent: Thursday, May 17, 2012 3:46 PM




To: Czapla, Dustin
Subject: wagner pit

Dustin,

I received the notice for correction. The sign has been installed sometime ago. How do you prefer to evidence
that. I will be back in Monday.

Jay Wagner 970-629-2252
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